

Bend Curling Club Steering Committee

Minutes Monday MAY 20 2024.

Members Present: Michael Coe, Tony Morales, Tom Pietrowski, Cicely Wingate

- 1) Technology and website
 - a) Still pending confirmation of Greg coordinating with Joe.
 - b) Need to get Joe to xfer email web@bendcurlingclub.org to Greg
 - i) This appears to not have been done
 - ii) Michael will reach out to Greg and Joe and requesting them
 - c) Items still pending:
 - i) Registration and Payment
 - ii) Prep for some minor website changes
 - (1) Under member search- use this to Add TEAM Status (Ind, team, partial)
 - iii) If Greg cant do it- Need to know this by mid-june so that we get stuff up and running by July 1st
- 2) Elections for finance director
 - i) If we do not get anyone to vote on then
 - (1) Steering committee will appoint
 - ii) Tony will put out warm invite
 - iii) Plan b- Michael with send out club-wide email
- 3) No comments on Guidebook
 - a) Voting via Survey: May 28- June 3rd
 - b) Made known to members Friday June 7th (CW will publish)
- 4) League Registration - Still need to figure out how to capture and publish status
 - a) Remains an opportunity for committee lead for Team/ member organization.
 - i) Tom will reach out to Kirsten Wolfe to discover if there is interest in taking this on.
- 5) Level 1 instruction update
 - a) Will occur Sept 21 9- 4:30 in Portland
 - i) \$60
 - ii) Michael requesting Jason to create a training committee
 - (1) Jason, Chet, Tom, Molly, Jeff
 - (2) They will vet those who are interested
 - iii) We will put out to club an email to discover interest
 - (1) Will include the expectations
 - iv) Subsidization for level 1 training was discussed
 - v) Level 2 instruction could occur fall 2025. This is pending

- 6) Marketing and social media
 - a) Gabi has taken the lead on merch.
 - b) Discussion how to address Official club (bulk) merchandise and Informal club merch . Should Official club merch go through committee to be approved?
 - i) Decision pending. Tony proposed keeping this informal for now.
 - c) Michael wants to put used equipment on website
 - i) The proposal is that this would be run by Member Committee persons
- 7) Jeff will post budget
- 8) Subcommittee
 - a) Social med - Billy
 - i) Continues to report to Tom with stats. Positive stats.
 - b) Gabi- Bonspiel
 - i) Still needs tech help for registration
 - ii) Needs help for sponsors
 - (1) Michael will cast net to email for someone to be a point person who has experience who can then be the point person to take
 - c) Social
 - i) Need better places for official meetings
 - ii) Michael will send email to Corey and Anje to invite them to assist/ participate in venue search